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Benchmark Testing: ​While it has certainly 
been different, our campuses have really 
done an exceptional job of safely testing our 
students. Even if for just a short period of 
time, it has been exciting hearing and 
seeing our students! We look forward to 
reviewing the data to see our progress over 
the last few months. ​Benchmark Testing ends 

November 
13th! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Technology: ​At this point, all technology has arrived for all students in 
SCCSD! Schools have been distributing devices all week. Learning 
packets will be discontinued at the conclusion of this week. Also 
insurance fees should be paid by November 5th. Be sure to check with 
your school if you have any issues. 



Videos from SCCSD’s Librarians: ​Every week, our fabulous Librarians 
have been producing extremely helpful videos for students and families. 
These videos are helpful in showing students how to research and use 
databases that may assist them with their learning! The videos can be 
found on our website here: 
https://www.sunflower.k12.ms.us/parentstudent​. They can also be found 
on our YouTube Channel! 
 
Staying Safe During the Holidays (SCCSD Nurses): ​With several holidays 
coming, family time is something that will come as well. Our nurses and 
other healthcare professionals still caution everyone to enjoy the 
holidays safely! Check out 3 short  “Ways to Stay Safe during the Holiday 
Seasons” 

● Keep it nuclear (spend time with members of your household) 

● Keep social gatherings small and outdoors 

● Wear a mask in public! 

General Information: ​School contact information as well as school websites can be 
found here: ​http://www.sunflower.k12.ms.us/?PN=Schools2​. The Central Office’s 
(Hwy 49) number is 662.887.4919 and the Administrative Building’s number is 
662.884.1200. If you have additional questions or concerns that a specific school or 
office is unable to assist you with, please email ​sccsdmedia@sunflower.k12.ms.us​. The 
district website is ​www.sunflower.k12.ms.us​ and will have all pertinent information. If 
you are on Social Media, please check out our district’s Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/TEAMSCCSD/?ref=bookmarks​ (search “TEAMSCCSD”). 
Also follow us on Twitter @SCCSD2. Parents/Guardians please update your contact 
information so that you will be able to receive district information through our call 
and text systems. Be sure to “Subscribe” to our YouTube Channel (SCCSD Media) and 
“Like” and “Follow” our Facebook page. 
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